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Dr. Amal A. M. Elgharbawy 
Level 3, KICT Building,  
International Islamic University Malaysia (IIUM),  
International Institute for Halal Research and Training (INHART), 
P.O Box 10,
50728 Kuala Lumpur,
Malaysia.

Dear Dr. Amal A. M. Elgharbawy, 

ACCEPTANCE OF ABSTRACT FOR IBA-SUMBio22 (8-10 AUGUST 2022) 

Thank you for the submission of your abstract for IBA-SUMBio22. I am pleased to inform you 
that your abstract entitled “Clean Extraction of Pectin from Fruit Peels Using Deep 
Eutectic Solvents and Ionic Liquids” has been accepted for oral presentation in The 
1st IBA-International Conference on Challenges in Sustainable Utilization and 
Management of Bioresources, 2022 (IBA-SUMBio22) on 8 – 10 August 2022.  

Please be informed that submission of the full manuscript to the conference Special Issue will be 
carried out after the conclusion of the conference. 

Please proceed with the payment by 15th July 2022 to grab the Early Bird rate and please email 
your payment proof to iba-sumbio@utm.my. 

Thank you once again and looking forward to seeing you at the conference. 

“KERANA TUHAN UNTUK MANUSIA” 

Best regards, 

ASSOC. PROF. DR. ZAINUL AKMAR ZAKARIA 
General Chair & Conference Chairman  
The 1st IBA International Conference on Challenges  
In Sustainable Utilization and Management of Bioresources 2022 (IBA-SUMBio22) 
🖂🖂 : zainulakmar@utm.my




